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Dear Prospective Villa Park Girls Volleyball Supporter: 
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  We are confident that the 2019 Girls Volleyball team 
will continue the proud tradition of Villa Park Athletics, but our athletes cannot do it without 
you.  Please join the Spartan team by donating to the Girls Volleyball program.  
 
The financial support that is received from this Mail-A-Thon will help provide the athlete that 
you are sponsoring with the resources necessary to maintain one of the top Volleyball 
programs in CIF-Southern Section.  
 
We appreciate any of the support you can give us, large or small.  For your convenience, we 
have enclosed the VPHS Girls Volleyball Mail-A-Thon form and a return envelope.  Please join 
us to continue the great tradition of Villa Park Spartans Volleyball.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Richard Camerlengo 
 
Richard Camerlengo 
Head Volleyball Coach 
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